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to whom this matter concerns       my name is James Mc Gurk i am 65 years of age i am
 basically computer illerate and up to this stage in my life have desired to communicate in
 the written form so please excuse lack of spelling and punctuation   i have for a  long time
 now been aware of the fact that QLD is the only state that did not have a bill of rights but
 naively believed the reasons by the powers to be that the people did`nt need a bill of
 rights as the courts were there as a failsafe to ensure the people`s percieved rights were
 adhered to and protected by all parties empowered and entrusted to do so  i have come
 to the conclusion over the last five years that this assumption is so far from the truth and
 in reality a totally inefective method in regards to time and cost effect totally unafordable
 or practical for the people in general      so i suppose it has come to this as a free citizen i
 am submitting this letter demanding this unequality with the other states of the australian
 federation be addressed and corrected the times are changing and unless the major
 political parties take action to adress an rectify this neglect of democratic principle a
 future coalition of independents mp would be willing to govern on and in the best intrests
 all the people   i have not stated personal grivences because if the people had an agreed
 to bill of rights enshrined then i would not be in this situation   yours respectfully  J.P.Mc
 Gurk
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